
GreekTown on the Danforth Business Improvement Area 
452A Danforth Ave.  
Toronto, Ontario   M4K 1P4 
T:  416-469-5634     F:  416-469-8200 
bia@greektowntoronto.com 

 
 
April 5, 2018 

Councillor Mary Fragedakis, Ward 29 
Councillor Paula Fletcher, Ward 30 
City of Toronto 
 
RE:  GREEKTOWN ON THE DANFORTH BIA REQUEST FOR CITY RESOLUTIONS 
 
Dear Councillors Fletcher and Fragedakis: 

The 25th Annual Taste of the Danforth 2018 is scheduled to take place on August 10, 11 and 12, 2018 on Danforth 

Avenue between Broadview and Jones Avenue. On behalf of the GreekTown on the Danforth BIA, I am writing to 

request that you present the following resolutions at City Council, as required by the Alcohol and Gaming 

Commission of Ontario: 

 A resolution that classifies Taste of the Danforth as an event of municipal and/or community significance.  
The dates and times of the festival are as follows: 

Friday, August 10, 2018 from 6:00pm to Saturday, August 11, 2018 at 12:00am 
Saturday, August 11, 2018 from 12:00pm until Sunday, August 12, 2018 at 12:00am 
Sunday, August 12, 2018 from 12:00pm until 10:00pm 

 A resolution to advise the AGCO that the City has no objection to the presence of beverage gardens where 
alcohol will be served. 

 A resolution to advise the AGCO that the City has no objection to any member of the Danforth BIA or 
GreekTown on the Danforth BIA who become official event participants by completing the required 
paperwork with the GreekTown BIA being granted a liquor licence extension in order to sell and serve 
alcohol in extended licensed areas for the duration of this event and for the times stated above.  The 
GreekTown BIA will provide the final list of confirmed event participants seeking an extension to City Council 
at a later date.  

 A resolution to grant permission to extend the liquor licences of all official event participants until 4:00am 
during the 25th Annual Taste of the Danforth 2018 taking place from August 10, 2018 to August 12, 2018.  
The GreekTown BIA will provide the final list of confirmed event participants seeking this extension to City 
Council at a later date.  

I would appreciate it if this could be considered at your next Council Meeting. 

On behalf of the GreekTown Business Improvement Area Board of Management, I would like to thank you for your 

time and consideration on this matter.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 416-469-5634. 

 
Yours truly, 

 
 
 
 

Katerina Gourmos 
GreekTown on the Danforth BIA 
 


